September News Update


Our Terry Fox run/walk will be on Sept 27th at 12:15. We will assemble in the gym and then proceed to Macaulay Mountain Conservation are on our famous Watermelon Walk.

We love our volunteers!  Literacy support, community walks, Hot Lunch, (twice a month), Rainbows), judging for science fairs, poetry, public speaking. If you can help in any capacity, speak to your child’s classroom teacher or call the school and leave a message for Ms. MacDougall.  

Breakfast club starts Monday Sep 10th. If they miss breakfast, students can come to the gym upon arrival for a light breakfast 5 days a week. Kindergarten do not go to the gym. They will have food available in the classrooms.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Student planners are a great tool and resource for all ages. Please see your school cash online account to contribute $5 toward the cost.

Please be sure to return student information and freedom of information consent forms as soon as possible.  

Sunday 9th September at 11:00 am - St. Gregory’s Church Grounds - Parish BBQ after the 10:00 am Mass will be held at the Rectory. There will be several information tables with brochures and volunteers to explain the different ministries of our Parish. Sign-up sheets will be available for you to complete should you wish to volunteer. We need more volunteers for the different ministries of our Parish. Don’t forget to bring a lawn chair!



